
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Student Consent Form 
By the Bakersfield College Assessment Committee 

This form asks for your consent for your instructor to share your classwork with the Bakersfield 
College Assessment Committee. Your classwork will be used to help assess Institutional 
Learning Outcome 2 (Communicate) during Spring 2022. 

By signing this form you are granting permission for your professor to share this classwork with 
the Assessment Committee. Only this piece of classwork will be shared with the Committee; 
none of your other classwork will be shared. Your identifying information will be removed from 
the classwork so that you will not be able to be identified. In the case of an oral assignment 
(such as a speech, debate, recording, etc.), your professor will not submit a recording of your 
voice or face, but will instead submit a video of themself discussing your assignment, so as to 
keep your identity anonymous. 

If you have questions about the Institutional Learning Outcome 2 assessment this spring and/or 
the role your classwork will play in the assessment, please contact the Assessment Committee 
Co-Chair, Faith Bradham, at 661.395.4682 or faith.bradham@bakersfieldcollege.edu. 

For the student 
Student name: 

Student signature: 

Date signed: 

For the instructor 
Title of assignment: 

Please indicate which type of artifact you are submitting: 
Written communication 

Oral communication 

Instructor name: 

Instructor signature: 

Date signed: 
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